PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday, April 16, 2024

Leadership Camp Committee
=  We are still accepting Leadership Camp Applications. Camp is over half full so get your forms and money in
to get your spot. This is an opportunity you do not want to miss!

Food Drive
= The food drive continues this week. Are you excited to see Mr. A. Bailey and Mme. Bengel dress up in
onesies for a day? Well we are almost there! Donate food to the food drive by putting it in the box in the
front hall and while you’re at it make sure to check the incentives meter to see how close we are to winning
our first prize!

Eco Club
= Eco Club’s Clothing drive continues this week! Bring in new or gently used clothes to the bins outside the
office and cafeteria. All clothes will be given to local shelters so do not forget to donate and help support
our community.

Music Department

= Attention all Concert Choir, Insieme and Tangent Members... This is your reminder that we will be meeting
in the music rooms at 5:15p.m. to rehearse our songs with our accompanist before the festival tonight! ...
See you all there. Please remember your black folders with your music! Check your google classroom for
further instructions.

= Attention all Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble members... we will not be rehearsing today
after school and this evening as our choirs are at the festival. Please do take the time to independently
rehearse the music doe our spring concert and we will return to our regular schedule next week! See you all
then.

Senior Visual Arts Students
= Our Annual OCAD/AGO trip will take place on Thursday, May 2. Permission forms are available from Ms.
Baxter or Ms. Bingham. There are only 44 spots available so get your proof of payment and permission form
into the office asap.

OSAP - Guidance
= Any Grade 12 Student interested in learning about OSAP are encouraged to sign up for the presentation
taking place Wednesday, April 17%.

Buy Out
=  Buy out, Buy out, Buy out!! IT is time Rebels to get your buy out tickets. Tickets will be sold today until
Thursday at lunch in front of the office. For 2 dollars you can join our buy out period 4 on Tuesday, April 23.
Come and cheer on your boys rugby teams as they face off against Eastdale.



Canadian Armed Forces

Attention all Grade 12 students interested in learning more about the Canadian Armed Forces. On April 18"
in period 4, PPHS will be hosting a Recruitment Officer to answer all your questions! Please come down to
guidance to sign-up for this presentation.

Durham Regional Police

The Durham Regional Police presents suits for youth!! If you are a Grade 12 student looking for FREE suits,
shirts, pants and accessories, then head to the Oshawa Centre on April 16™ from 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.
More info can be found at Suitsforyouth@ DRPS.ca

The Durham Regional Police and G.L. Roberts Present: Gowns for Grads! On April 17" and 18", Free Prom
Dresses, shoes, jewelery and make-up will be given away to Grade 12 students! This event will BE
HAPPENING AT G.L. Roberts Collegiate and vocational institute both days from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. for
more information please visit: www.drps.ca/gownsforgrads

Badminton Team

Last Wednesday the Badminton Team travelled to Maxwell Heights to participate in the LOSSA North
Division Singles Tournament. Once again the Rebels displayed a deep roster and a lot of Athleticism. The
Team had a fifth place finish in the Sr. Girls Competition and a fifth place finish in the Sr. Boys Competition.
The team now prepares for the Mixed Doubles competition at Brooklin High School this Wednesday as team
members will have their final chance to qualify for the LOSSA Championship next week.

Ambassadors

Reminder to all Ambassadors that there is a meeting today at the start of lunch in Room 162.

Drama Club

There is a Drama Club Meeting after school today. Can’t wait to see you there!
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